
 
Want to get the latest Church news?  See the Mass readings of the day, or the readings for next Sunday? 

Get the latest Parish News?  Contact the parish by email?  For all this, log on to:www.mountargusparish.ie 

 

Vigil Mass Music Group 
and Parish Choir 
There will be a Vocal 
Workshop on Wednesday, 2 
November, from 8.30 to 9.30 
pm in the Upper Room for 
those interested in becoming 
members of the new Vigil 
Music Group (over 18s only) 
and for anyone who wants to 
join the Parish Choir for 
Advent and Christmas. David 
Callaghan (Vigil Music 
Group Director) and Dani 
Fox (Mount Argus Music 
Director) will lead the 
workshop and help you to 
find which group is best for 
you. They look forward to 
seeing you on Wednesday 
evening.  
Christmas Fair 
The Missionary Sisters of St 
Peter Claver will hold their 
Christmas Fair on Sunday, 6 
November at St Joseph’s 
Hall, Terenure from 10.30 
am to 3.00 pm. They will be 
grateful for your support. In 
helping the Sisters, you are 
helping all those who work in 
the Mission Countries. Please 
be assured of the prayers of 
the Sisters and the little ones 
who profit from the 
generosity of the people here 
at home. See the poster on 
our notice board for more 
information. To donate goods 
for the Fair, ring 01 4909360. 
Eucharistic Ministers 
The new roster for Ministers 
of Holy Communion is now 
available for collection at the 
monastery reception desk. 

Induction of our new Parish Priest 
Father Enda Cunningham, our area’s new Episcopal 
Vicar (delegate of the Archbishop) will celebrate the 
induction of Father Paul Francis as the new Parish 
Priest of Mount Argus at the 11.00 Mass next 
Sunday, 6 November. 
Service of Light 
This year’s Service of Light to remember our 
deceased loved ones, especially those who died and 
were buried from Mount Argus during the past year, 
will take place on Saturday, 5 November at the 11.00 
am St Charles Novena Mass.  
Remembrance Services 
The Board, Master and Staff of the Rotunda 
Hospital invite you to a Service of Remembrance in 
the Pro-Cathedral on Sunday, 6 November at 3.00pm 
for people who have lost a baby through miscarriage, 
ectopic pregnancy, stillbirth, neonatal death or fetal 
anomaly. For more information, please contact the 
Hospital Chaplain on 01 8171700. 
The Miscarriage Association of Ireland will hold 
its Annual Service of Remembrance on Sunday, 13 
November at 3.00 pm in St Teresa’s Church, Donore 
Avenue, Dublin 8. All parents, siblings, 
grandparents & others affected by the loss of a baby 
are very welcome to attend, regardless of whether 
the loss was recent or long ago.  
Masses for the Deceased 
Masses on All Souls Day (Wednesday, 2 November) 
will be at 10.00 am and 6.15 pm. The Annual Mass 
for Deceased Members of An Garda Siochána 
will be celebrated in Mount Argus on Saturday, 12 
November at 11.00 am. The Annual Mass for 
Deceased Passionists will be celebrated on 
Saturday, 19 November at 11.00 am.                    
Passionist Vocation Retreat 
A weekend retreat for young men interested in 
knowing more about life as a priest or brother in the 
Passionist Community will be held at the Passionist 
Monastery, Tobar Mhuire, Crossgar, County Down, 
beginning on the evening of Friday, 18 November 
and ending with lunch on Sunday, 20 November. If 
you are interested, please contact Fr Paul Francis CP 
at passionistvocations@gmail.com 

Monday Bank Holiday 
and All Saints Day 
Morning Masses on 
Monday will be at 9.00 and 
11.00 am. On Monday 
evening there will be a 
Vigil Mass for All Saints 
Day at 6.15. Holyday 
Masses on Tuesday will be 
at 10.00 am and 6.15 pm. 
November Lists 
Are available on the tables 
at the back of the church. 
There are three ways you 
can submit your November 
List of deceased loved ones 
whom you want to be 
remembered in November 
Masses. Lists can be placed 
in the box provided at the 
back of the Church at 
Sunday Masses; you can 
place them in the collection 
basket as the collection is 
taken up and the collectors 
will separate them from the 
ordinary collection, or you 
may hand them in at the 
monastery reception. The 
lists will be placed beneath 
the Altar from All Souls 
Day (2 November) 
onwards. 
November Prayer Tree 
Our November Prayer Tree 
will be installed at the back 
of the Church for All Souls 
Day (2 November), to help 
us in our month of 
remembering. Names of 
those written on a leaf and 
hung on the tree will be 
remembered in prayers and 
masses throughout the 
month of November. 

Collections: Weekend of 
22/23 October 2016 
 
€1,735 
 
 
Par. Envs: €156 
 
Standing Orders etc:  
€350 (Approx) 
 

MOUNT ARGUS PARISH MISSION 
STATEMENT 
 
Our mission is to be a living parish where 

 All will feel welcome 
 Everyone will be appreciated and 

encouraged to use their gifts 
 People and priests work together to develop 

a community of faith and compassion. 

Kindly remember the 
recently deceased:  
 
Elizabeth Lane 
Terence (Terry) Breen 
Kathleen Kiernan 
Philip McEvoy 
Patrick McSherry 
 
May they rest in peace 
 


